
I am posting to request help on behalf of the Missionaries of Charity (MoC). The city of 
Minneapolis has permitted them to build a driveway onto their property at 1500 E. 24th St., 
Minneapolis. They have an architect doing the pro bono work to get the approval, but they need: 

• a civil engineer willing to help do pro bono work 
• a concrete company to do a driveway and step (required by the city) or an asphalt 

company to do the driveway plus a concrete company for the step 

The sisters live completely on divine providence. They cannot do fundraisers as part of their 
order's rule. I cannot fundraise for them. However, I can tell you they would need to have all the 
work paid for because they do not have money. If you wish to call Sr. Angelus to offer to donate 
toward the project, please see her contact information below.  

They currently park in the street. Last year, their van was vandalized. One sister suffered a stroke 
on All Saints' Day. It would be a blessing for them to park their van behind their convent to help 
the sister recover from a stroke and prevent future vandalism to their van. 

If you can help with either of these things, please contact: 

Sr. Angelus 
Missionaries of Charity 
(612) 721-8614 

The MoC do not have an answering machine. They can be hard to reach. The best times to call 
are 8-9:30 a.m., 12-1 p.m., and after 6 p.m.   

I appreciate your consideration. I've volunteered with the MoC for the first time this summer, 
and it has been life-changing. 
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